BRYN MAWR COLLEGE
September 4, 1966

Dr. Jose Ferrater Mora
Department of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010

Dear Pr. Ferrater Mora:

The Interfaith Association of Bryn Hawr
College sponsors & bi-weekly Wednesday evening
lecture series on topics of contemporary relig-
ious interest. We would like very much to have
you speak to us on some aspect of Christian
existentialism, perhaps with reference to the
philosophy of Gabriel Marcel.

I have set aside October 19, 1966 for the
lecture, but if this should prove unsatisfactory
please let me know and perhaps we can arrange a
date which will be convenient for you.

T will look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely yours,
Padviosa Sullicodt
Vice President
My address until Sept. 142
903 Niagara Street
Elmont, New York 11003
After that I may be reached at Rhoads Hall,
Bryn Mawr College.
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